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Subject: Multi 9 UL1077 Supplementary Circuit Breakers Packaging Change
 

Hello all, 

 

This is a notice to alert a packaging change with the Multi 9 UL 1077 circuit breakers. These circuit breakers had 12 

poles in a carton box which had individually packaged circuit breakers in the carton boxes. Since November 21st, 

2014, the individual packaging inside the carton has been removed. Barcodes that were printed on the label on the 

individual boxes will now be printed directly on the devices.  

 

Distribution centers and resale centers can sell these circuit breakers individually. The process should mimic the 

shipments of Multi 9 UL 489 Circuit Breakers, as those also do not have individual packaging inside the cartons. If 

customer orders 1 quantity of these circuit breakers, one circuit breaker should be removed from the carton and 

sold as a single unit. 

 

Please see pictures below showing the change. 

 

         
 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Michael Lee, Product Line Manager for MCBs and/or Mathieu 

Superi, Global Product Line Manager for OEM products.  

 

Michael Lee: michael2.lee@schneider-electric.com 

Mathieu Superi: Mathieu.superi1@schneider-electric.com 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in spreading the news about the change internally and externally to all parties 

impacted by the change.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Lee 


